Public administration unions push for proper
negotiations

il Italy

The federations representing workers in public administration - Fp Cqil, Cisl Fp, UilPa
and Uil Fpl - have expressed concern that the new government is behaving the
same way as the previous government and not undertaking a proper process of
negotiating a new collective agreement for the sector. The government has
indicated it would agree to a pay rise of 1.95% in 2020 but the unions have rejected
this as inadequate and underlined the importance of negotiations on a broad range
of important issues including administrative reform, careers and measures to
reduce precarious employment.
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